
 

 

 

 

Date: 10th April 2025 

 

To: Lions Club of Gothatuwa New Town 

 

Subject: Contribution to Lions Awurudu Celebration 

 

Dear Club President, 

This letter is to acknowledge that Lion Upul Kanthi De Silva of LC of Gothatuwa New Town has 

made an in kind donation (Pandol and Photo backdrop) amounting to Rs 65,000 for District 

Awurudu Celebrations held on 6th April 2025 at the 80 Club of Colombo. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lion Saman Jinadasa MJF MAF 

District Governor 2024/25 

Lions International District 306 C1 


